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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This Christmas we are collecting for two charities: Refugee Action York and Salvation Army.  
 
 
Every year the Salvation Army collect and distribute gifts to local children 
who receive very little at Christmas. Last year we donated over 100 presents for this 
appeal and we are asking for your help again! 
 
If you would like to donate any new and unwrapped gifts for children aged between 
0 and 17 please drop these off at reception by Wednesday December 6th. All donated gifts will 
then be collected by the Salvation Army for distribution before Christmas. 

 
Refugee Action York provides support for asylum seekers, refugees and 
migrants in the York areas. This Christmas they hope to give a gift of chocolate 
and biscuit treats to every family at Stay City. If you would like to donate selection 
boxes of chocolate or biscuits, please drop these off at reception by Tuesday 

December 12th.  
 
 
We do appreciate all your support in our charity appeals and we hope that you are able to 
support these charities this Christmas.  
 
Many thanks.  
 
From School Council 
 

 

 
 
 
 


